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secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

As a American citizen, I am opposed to the new regulation of lowering the forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1.
This new regulation will create a negative impact on my ability to make a living. Please keep the leverage as is
and let the trader decide what he can risk. Thank you.
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